
 

Come join us at our 16th annual Holiday Benefit Performance! Together 
over the past 15 years we have raised over $58,000 for local charities.  

This year to benefit the Cohoes Community Center. 
 
Christmas in Oz will be at the Cohoes Music Hall, 2:00 PM on Sunday 
December 9th and Sunday December 16th. Tickets can be purchased at 
Spendwood School of Dance and Gymnastics or at the Cohoes City Hall. 
Tickets are $10, $12 and $15. 
 
It will be a great family show!  
For more information call 518-235-1614 or email Info@spendwood.com 
 
We want to thank the City of Cohoes and the Cohoes Music Hall for this 
opportunity to perform on stage and to raise critical funds for worthy 
community organizations. 


